

February 10-12, 2024

Theme: The Son of Man on a Mission for Sinners

Mark 9:2-9: After six days Jesus took Peter, James and John with him and led them up a high mountain, where they were all alone. There he was transfigured before them. ³ His clothes became dazzling white, whiter than anyone in the world could bleach them. ⁴ And there appeared before them Elijah and Moses, who were talking with Jesus. ⁵ Peter said to Jesus, "Rabbi, it is good for us to be here. Let us put up three shelters —one for you, one for Moses and one for Elijah." ⁶ (He did not know what to say, they were so frightened.) ⁷ Then a cloud appeared and covered them, and a voice came from the cloud: "This is my Son, whom I love. Listen to him!" ⁸ Suddenly, when they looked around, they no longer saw anyone with them except Jesus. ⁹ As they were coming down the mountain, Jesus gave them orders not to tell anyone what they had seen until the Son of Man had risen from the dead.

- 1. What are three of your favorite miracles in the Bible? Why?
- 2. What does the word "transfigured" mean?
- 3. Besides Jesus' transfiguration, what are two other events that of the 12 disciples, only Peter, James and John were privileged to witness?
- 4. Do you have any theories as to why God chose Moses and Elijah as the two men who appear with Jesus? 5. Jesus, Moses and Elijah spoke about Jesus' departure. Why was this a good conversation for Jesus? 6. Why was it foolish for Peter to suggest building three shelters? 7. Peter had a tendency to speak more than listen. With spiritual matters why is it better to listen than to speak? 8. "This is my Son, whom I love. With him I am well pleased." God that Father spoke three times from heaven during Jesus' ministry. What are the other two? 9. Jesus' transfiguration shows the Son of God in his glory. Besides proving Jesus is the Son of God, what comfort can we find in the miracle of Jesus' transfiguration?